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 Objection

Comments This proposed development would adversely affect an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty. In addition
the consequences of fracking are not absolutely known and the previous history of small earth tremors
and pollution of underground water systems in addition to the increase in heavy road traffic in a small
village which has a school within its boundaries leads one to suggest that this would not be a good
idea. As oil is currently available elsewhere and in large supply throughout the globe due to the
minimising of travel due to the Coronavirus pandemic there should be no need for this proposed
development.
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